

"Where the Gospel Light is Still Burning Bright!"

Steve R. Nichols

Merideth Sears

Ray DeVader Sunday School Superintendent

> P.O. Box 2080 Orangevale, CA 95662

> > Phone: 916.987.1611 Fax: 916.987.1725 Cell: 916-284-2804

Email: regency@cleaninter.net www.regencybaptistchurch.org

"Home of the Regency Baptist Academy" Wednesday, October 06, 2004

Mr. A. Mrs. Steve Anderson 2639 163rd Place Hammond, IN 46323

Dear Steve and Zsuzsanna,

What a blessing to receive your \$500.00 gift to the Building Fund. I did not even know that you were sent the letter that went out to everyone. I never intended in a million years for you to give money to this work. I know that you are struggling yourselves with college, home expense, kids and everything else. So, please understand that your gift is tremendously appreciated and humbly accepted for the work of the Lord here.

We are so proud of you both and are blessed by your lives of sacrifice to the Lord. God is good, and He will always take care of you and meet your needs. Thank you for being a wonderful testimony to all of us.

We are praying for you and trusting that you are able to pass all the tests and able as well to pay all the bills that come your way.

Thanks again for your gracious gift. We have you on the e-mail update list, and from time to time you will receive notes and pictures to update you on what is happening.

Love ya both,

Pastor

SRN/s1